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1.0,

Your Excellency,

Thank you very much for your holiday greetings which I warmly reciprocate.

I do hope that the holiday season was a thoroughly enjoyable one for you and yours and
that the New Year will be a happy and successful one for you in every way. My wife Hanne

joins me in sending you our warmest greetings and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Maurice F. Strong
Secretary-General

H.E. Mr. Patricio Alwyn Azocar
President of the Republic of Chile
Palacio de la Moneda

Santiago, CHILE
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